
 

Councillor Joe Cressy  phone: 416 392 4044    Toronto City Hall 
Ward 10, Spadina-Fort York email: councillor_cressy@toronto.ca  Suite C53 

June 10, 2019 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
City Hall, Committee Room 1 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Chair and Members, 
 
Re: Endorsement of Toronto International Film Festival Events for Liquor Licensing Purposes 
 
The Toronto International Film Festival (TIFF) is requesting consideration by the City of Toronto to be declared, 
for liquor licensing purposes, as an event of municipal significance and for the City to advise the Alcohol and 
Gaming Commission of Ontario that the City has no objection to the event taking place.  
 
The City of Toronto, at its meeting of March 27 and 28, 2019, by resolution in Item EX3.7, established criteria 
for the City Clerk to declare, for liquor licensing purposes, of an event as municipally significant and to advise 
the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario that the City has no objection to the event taking place.  
 
The Toronto International Film Festival (TIFF) is seeking temporary liquor licences for the establishments listed 
in Attachment 1.   The City Clerk's delegated authority cannot be exercised for some of these premises as they 
are requesting extensions that do not meet the criteria for the City Clerk's delegated authority (for example, 
serving of alcohol outdoors later than 11 pm).    
 
Recommendation: 
 
1. Community Council consider the request from TIFF to be designated as an "event of municipal significance" 
and to consider the requests for extended licensed hours or areas listed in Attachment 1 and recommend to 
City Council endorsements of extensions to licensed hours or areas. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joe Cressy 

mailto:councillor_cressy@toronto.ca

